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I am deeply concerned by the legislation that would hold PA accountable to a national standard. Giving up our 
state's right to determine educational objectives for ourselves is unacceptable. We should not be held to 
national standards, rather we should make our own decisions. 

Lara Stunkel 
Lower Burrell, PA 


